August 16, 2012
Mr. Joseph Harcz, Jr.
1365 East Mt. Morris Road
Mt. Morris, MI 48458

RS: FOIA Request No. 12-01710F
Dear Mr. Harcz:

This letter is in response to your letter requesting information pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA).  The Rehabilitation Services Administration (RSA) researched our files for correspondence between the Michigan Department of Licensing and Regulatory Affairs and RSA regarding the Michigan Commission for the Blind (MCB) State Plan, and identified the below correspondence.
· Email of February 24, 2012 regarding RSA’s learning of the draft Michigan Executive Order 2012-2 and implications for the vocational rehabilitation (VR) State Plans and recently implemented TAC-12-02.

· Email of March 4, 2012 regarding questions related to amending the Michigan VR State Plans. 

· Email of March 5, 2012 summarizing discussions related to the draft Michigan Executive Order 2012-2.

· Email of March 5, 2012 in which MCB transmits its public hearings procedures to RSA.
· Email of March 12, 2012 summarizing Michigan reorganization teleconferences from March 1, 2012 and March 8, 2012.

· Email of March 15, 2012 in which RSA transmits a State Plan assurance that must be included in the draft amendments.  

· Email of March 20, 2012 in which Michigan is indicating that Executive Order 2012-2 will be rescinded and State Plan amendments have been postponed.  

· Email of March 28, 2012 regarding the deferment of the March 29, 2012 teleconference because Michigan VR State Plan hearings are on hold.  

· Email of May 31, 2012 in which MCB is requesting clarification of the timeline to submit the FY 2013 draft VR State Plan.

· Email of May 31, 2012 in which RSA clarifies the timeline to submit the draft Michigan FY 2013 VR State Plans and the impact on FY 2013 funds.    

· Email of August 1, 2012 in which MCB is responding to RSA’s inquiry into the timeframe for submission of the FY 2013 draft MCB VR State Plan.  

· Email of August 7, 2012 regarding MCB’s concern over whether a copy of the public meetings summary should be forwarded to RSA when the VR State Plan is submitted on the MIS system.
RSA hopes that this information is helpful and meets your needs.  



Sincerely,




Craig McManus



Financial Management Specialist
